
STATEMENT

by the delegation of Turkmenistan at the Special session of





Our approach to this work should be comprehensive and all-
embracing but nonetheless it should be extremely realistic, substantive
and purpose-oriented; it should also be based on the compatibility
between specific requirements of individual states and regions and
world-wide trends.

In this regard we highly value the decision taken by the United
Nations to launch the mechanism of national consultations with

respect to the formulation of the post-2014 agenda and Turkmenistan
took an active part in those consultations.

In January 2013 following the initiative of Turkmenistan's
President our country established a Joint Turkmenistan-United Nations
Working Group whose main task is to prepare and present its
proposals regarding the new development agenda to the appropriate
United Nations bodies.

In addition to this as a member of the ECOSOC and UN

Commission on Population and Development Turkmenistan plays a
tangible role in implementing the Programme of Action of the
Intemational Conference on Population and Development. While
presenting our vision of objective requirements and prospects we



For example, since 1992 our Govemmerit and UN Population
Fund have implemented a whole range of joint activities. Such
coordinated actions were based on programmes developed at the
national level and bi-lateral documents signed with UNFFA which
reflected specific measures and actions aimed at the implementation of
long-term strategies in the sphere of population. Thus, considerable
success has been achieved in improving the standards of living of the
population in accordance with the five-year country programmes
signed by the Government ofTurkmenistan and UNFFA.

In this regard it is necessary to specifically mention
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Esteemed Mr. President,
Dear Participants,

By determining our approaches toward follow-up activities in
connection with the Programme of Action on Population and
Development for the post-2014 period we are convinced that its
effective implementation can be possible only on the basis of our
consolidated multilateral efforts with the United Nations playing a
leading role.

In this connection we believe that today vast vistas open ahead
of us that will allow us to enhance our cooperation with the United
Nations specialized entities involving international financial and
economic institutions and regional organizations and associations. All
this objectively facilitates the formation of a new positive atmosphere
which is necessary for broad-based multilateral interaction and
creation of appropriate conditions for elaborating joint constructive
ideas and models of international cooperation.

Proceeding jfrom the above-mentioned proposals Turkmenistan
supports the common strategy on population and development
elaborated within the United Nations and believes that our joint future
activities on its implementation will become a real consolidating factor
of global long-term politics.

Thank you for your attention.


